
Keith, Lumpkin, & McCord 5th Grade News  
 

 

Week of May 5th, 2025 
 

  Reminders 
- Wordly Wise Lesson 16 Section E due Wednesday, 
May 7th  
-Math Blast #161 Review  
-WMR Road Trip PowerPoint due Friday (in class) 

BOGO Book 
Fair! 

- Wordly Wise Lesson 16 Section E is due tomorrow! 
-Math Blast #162 
 

BOGO Book 
Fair! 

-Math Blast #163 

 
BOGO Book 

Fair! 

-Math Blast #164 
 

 

 
Have a great weekend! 

 

 
 Teacher Emails 

Ms. Keith: 
nckeith@auburnschools.org 

Ms. Lumpkin 
mylumpkin@auburnschools.org 

Ms. McCord 
jdmccord@auburnschools.org 

 

Art Appreciation Week 
Family, you are invited to come 
view our gallery at school during 

our regular art time.  
Hope to see you this week! 

Keith- Friday, May 9th 12:35-1:15 
Lumpkin- Tuesday, May 6th 12:35-1:15 
McCord- Thursday, May 8th 12:35-1:15 
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